
  

 

Notice for Week Ending Sabbath, September 17, 2022 
Women, Children & Adolescents’ Ministries 

                                        

To win more souls we have to strategize 
 

 
1. All Children & Adolescents Ministries (CHAM) Directors and assistants are asked to 

participate in the JAMU Conference Children & Adolescents Ministries virtual 
certification training. This has been rescheduled for October 2, 9 & 23, 2022 @ 2:00 p.m. 
See poster. REGISTRATION LINK: https://forms.gle/PuWqDbL96FCCGoSh9   

 
2. The JAMU Conference Women’s Ministries virtual certification training has been 

rescheduled for October 10, 24 & 31, 2022 @ 6:30 p.m. See poster. REGISTRATION 
LINK: https://forms.gle/JcNdJhUksxg1T9Ay6  

 
3. Coming soon in 2023…Mother-Daughter retreat. Further details will follow soon. 

 
4. Women, Children & Adolescent’s Ministries team members, kindly get ready to 

collaborate with us at our upcoming planning meeting at least one ministry idea for 
evangelism that will help to populate the kingdom.   
 

5. Please note Directors that we need to place in our objective at least 2 baptisms for the 
year. Hats off to churches like Regent Street and Meadowvale who report their baptisms 
annually. 
 

6. CHAM team members, please begin to plan for the celebration of those who were 
baptized in 2022. A luncheon or some other incentive should be added. To win other souls 
we must be wise. 
 

7. The Women’s Ministries & friends retreat for Bahia Grand Hotel booking is now closed.  
 

 
8. Children & Adolescents Ministries Directors please conduct ‘Talk Back’ growth monthly 

sessions for your 2 groups … CHOICES & OPTIONS in your church.  
 

 
 
 

 
 

“It is simply service that measures success.” ― George Washington Carver 


